



Newsletter No.: 100

4 November 2022

Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

## Year 9 Inspiring the Future - Donald's Farm

As part of our Year 9 programme, all Year 9 students will be visiting Donald Farm at Brookby on 15, 16 or 17th November.

The cost for this day will be covered by the school and all students are required to attend the trip. They will be fully supervised all day.

Details of the day are below:

When:

Tuesday 15th November (Otuuwairoa students), Wednesday

16th November (Te Aparangi students) or Thursday 17th

November (Kirikiri students)

8.50 am (meet in your kaitohutohu classroom)

Who:

All Year 9 students and supervising staff.

What to bring:

Students come to school in mufti with sturdy footwear (no scuffs)

Students must bring: packed lunch, drink bottle (water).

This is a school event, and all students are required to maintain the school expectations while we are off-site.

Please contact the school if you do not want your child to attend this activity day.

Yours faithfully

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal